
 

 

 

Discontinuation of New India Flexi Floater Mediclaim 

Policy 

 

Bank has terminated its Corporate Agency Agreement with The New India 

Assurance Co. Ltd. w.e.f. 01
st

 April, 2020. All existing customers are requested 

to renew their New India Flexi Floater Mediclaim Policies with any of our 

existing approved insurance companies : 

 

� The Oriental Insurance Co. Ltd. 

� Bajaj Allianz General Insurance Co. Ltd. 

� Cholamandalam MS General Insurance Co. Ltd.  

� Religare Health Insurance Co. Ltd. 

� Star Health and Allied Insurance Co. Ltd. 

(Continuity benefits of these existing policies will remain intact upon renewal 

with the aforementioned companies) 
 
 

Click here for Comparative Sheet of customized health insurance products of all insurance partners. 

 

https://www.pnbindia.in/downloadprocess.aspx?fid=0WgIwJW2YEXhtVIDEjUVDA== 


